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Attention riders of the 7Link bus

7 Link » 11/08/17 - 12/06/17
Attention riders of the 7Link bus

As you probably know, Norwalk Transit is considering withdrawing
from operation of the 7Link bus service in early 2018.

HARTransit runs trips from Danbury to Norwalk at 6:35 and 7:35
a.m. A third trip at 9:05 a.m. meets WHEELS buses in Wilton.

In the afternoon, HARTransit runs buses at 4:40 and 5:25 p.m. from
Norwalk to Danbury.

WHEELS runs the 8:05 a.m. and 5:05 p.m. trips from Danbury and
the 6:50 a.m. and 3:50 p.m. trips from Norwalk.

One option being considered by HARTransit is changing the service
to provide three trips in the morning and afternoon that would only go
as far as Wilton. Riders could meet WHEELS buses in Wilton for travel
to and from Norwalk.

In order to help us make a decision, please complete this survey and
return it to your driver or to HARTransit, 62 Federal Road, Danbury CT
06810 by December 1.

See survey PDF>
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